
More burocracy by our state government is not better for the citizens of the State of Oregon!  Please quit infringing on our rights as 
citizens and the property WE purchased!  We became land owners for a reason, We purchased the property We live on with the 
good and the bad, We don’t need government interference or taking away/dictating how Our land can be farmed because of some 
natural resources running through/underneath the property.  WE financed the land, and some have been paying for Their  land for 
years. Long before some of you legislators were born!   Think of the young family starting out with dreams of cultivating crops, letting 
their children explore the wonders of our planet on their own parcel. This is what home/land ownership is about, dreams, hopes, 
goals!  Please stop and think about the hopes and dreams of others (those who actually pay property tax on their financed land) and 
not just what suits the legislature and lobbyists.  Work for the little people and help US. 


